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Opposition to the Redondo Beach Energy Project

Paul Moses and Sharon McCarthy 
825 N. Lucia Ave. Unit B 
Redondo Beach, CA 90277 

Dear Patricia Kelly, 

We are homeowners living in Redondo Beach and we strongly appose the construction of new power plant at the 
Redondo Beach Energy Project site. We ask the California Energy Commission to deny the Application for 
Certification from AES. 

Complete elimination of power generation in this densely populated area of California has been the goal of ourselves, 
many civic leaders and a majority in the local community for decades. The current power plant in Redondo Beach is 
not viable, remaining offline most of the year. New power plants have come online in the vicinity and construction of 
another plant in Redondo is wholly unnecessary to all of Southern California. 

The very existence of the current power plant is a constant degradation of the quality of life in the South Bay. Why 
should the community suffer another one-hundred years of power generation in their residential neighborhood for a 
power plant that is not required at all? The answer is, they shouldn’t. 

That is why we strongly appose the construction of new power plant at the Redondo Beach Energy Project site and 
we ask the California Energy Commission to deny the Application for Certification from AES. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Moses and Sharon McCarthy
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